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NEWS: Hurricane Idalia Update #7 

BRYAN COUNTY Ga, Hurricane Idalia has passed Bryan County causing only minor damage. Bryan County 
had no tornados, no reported injuries, and no major damage. Less than 1000 homes are without power 
this morning as crews continue to work to restore service. A National Weather Service Charleston, 
South Carolina incident map shows the extent of the storm in surrounding counties. 
https://www.weather.gov/images/chs/events/Idalia_Aug2023/lsr.JPG 

Bryan County Schools are closed for Thursday, August 31, 2023, and plan to be back in school on Friday, 
September 1, 2023.  

Sign up for CODERED to get emergency alerts as the Atlantic Ocean hurricane season continues through 
November 30. Find out how to prepare you and your family for the next storm at www.Ready.gov.  
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